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LD 887
I am writing to ask you to vote against LD 887--An Act to Make Manufacturers 
Responsible for Proper Disposal of Abortion Drugs and Require a Health Care 
Provider to Be Physically Present During a Chemical Abortion. A woman should 
have access to reproductive health care. It is a woman's right to make that decision on 
her own with her family and doctor. Putting undo restrictions on women is not what 
we want in our state. Legislators should not be restricting those rights. 


